
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:49:11 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 6:58 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jamie McColl

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
How about trying what a private company would do if they were not making enough money... reduce
redundancy in your workforce. Start at the top and work your way down. This application is just
disgusting considering the rates we already pay.

-- Attachment --
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